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	Congressman from Florida Claims that U.S. Department of Transportation has Selected High Speed Rail Grant Recipients

Without citing his source, the ranking Republican on the House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee, Rep. John Mica (R-FL) claimed today that the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) has selected four regions to receive billions of dollars in high speed rail funds from the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA). Mica shared that an official announcement from DOT will come sometime in late January or early February. A spokesman from the DOT responded by remarking, “I haven’t seen such a list, and if there was, I couldn’t verify it.”  Mica claims the finalists for federal high speed rail funds are Florida, California, Texas and Illinois. Metro staff and our federal advocates are following this matter closely.
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